
 

 

 
 

Summary Minutes: AWERB: PPL Review meeting 

Status: FINAL  

Meeting held: 10 April 2024 at 2.30pm via MS Teams 

Present: 12 plus 1 in attendance, 6 by invitation and 16 apologies 
 

1 WELCOME  
A new member was welcomed to her first AWERB meeting.  She was in training to become a 
NACWO. 

2 AMENDMENT TO PROJECT LICENCE 
The project licence holder (PPL Holder) and a colleague were welcome to the meeting.  The PPL 
Holder explained that he was seeking to make an amendment to add a new species to the licence, as 
he had been advised by regulators that this might be required in order to confirm that the viral 
vectors being used were safe prior to proceeding to clinical trials in humans. 

Several queries were raised by AWERB, primarily in ensuring that the maximum volumes being used 
was made clearer and also how the 
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• For monitoring food and water intake would the mice be individually housed or would the 
monitoring be done in groups?  If done in groups how would the monitoring be done?   
A lot of the time the animals would have been dosed the same, so the whole group would be 
monitored to see if there was an overall drop in food intake etc. If this happened, then the 
animals would be individually housed so this could be investigated further. This would be added 
to the licence.   

 
The PPL Holder was thanked for attending the meeting.  The licence would be revised to take into 
account the comments made which would then be recirculated for review. 

4 MINUTES 
The minutes of the meeting held on 05 March 2024 were confirmed as an accurate record.   

5 DATE OF NEXT MEETING  
This was s


